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March 11, 2020 
 
 
Peggy Malone Brown and                             email:  peggy.malone-brown@lacity.org  
Laura Frazin Steele                                         email:  laura.frazinsteele@lacity.org 
Los Angeles City Planning Department 
626 Van Nuys Blvd 
Van Nuys, CA 91401 

 
DIR-2019-7629-SPP and ENV-2019-7630-CE 
Re: address 6920 W Parsons Trail, Tujunga, Ca 91042  
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
The Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council (STNC) Land Use Committee (LUC) met with Vartan 
Issalyan, owner, on March 2, 2020 where Mr. Issalyan presented his proposal to add a horse barn on 
his property.  In addition to Mr. Issalyan, his neighbors were also present and spoke in support of his 
plans.  The STNC’s Land Use Committee voted to support his plans as presented for permit 
compliance for the installation of a Pre-Fabricated, 1800 SF, 21 FT high horse Barn/Storage Building 
in the San Gabriel/Verdugo Mountains Scenic Preservation Specific Plan.   
 
 
Upon recommendation of the Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council (STNC) Land Use Committee 
at the March 11, 2020 meeting of the STNC General Board the board voted to submit this support 
letter.  Looking at the area and the plans, it is felt the addition of this structure will not deter from the 
Scenic Preservation Specific Plan.  

 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit these comments. Please let us know of any future hearings or 
updates on this proposal.  If you have any questions, please contact us by email at secretary@stnc.org 
or by phone at 818-951-7411. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Liliana Sanchez, President 
Sunland-Tujunga Neighborhood Council 

  
cc: Councilmember Monica Rodriguez, CD7  councilmember.rodriguez@lacity.org 
Humberto Quintana, CD7 Planning Deputy  humberto.quintana@lacity.org 
Applicant/owner: Vartan Issaiyan  vartani@aol.com 
	
	
	


